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October 27, 2020
To Our Springboro Families:
This message is in regards to fees for the district Band and Fall Color Guard during the 2020-2021 school year. As we’re all well aware, this school year is unlike any other. In particular, as it relates to fees, we wanted to share a few details on the particulars of Band and Fall Color Guard fees given the structure of this current school year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]With regards to our Band and Fall Color Guard students, we understand the season looked materially different. While Pay-to-Play (PTP) fees do not cover transportation costs, nor all of the salary/benefits for coaches/staff (this is absorbed through the district’s general funds every year), we will be refunding $100.00 to those Band and Fall Color Guard students who have already paid. If a student’s family has not paid for Band or Color Guard, the district will reduce the fee by $100.00 for SHS Marching Band, JH Marching Band, and Fall Color Guard.
Thank you. Have a great day.
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